
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 Lowestoft Outer Harbour – Diving Activities East of 

Bascule Bridge 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

This notice is to advise Mariners, Port Users and Vessel Operators of diving activity in 

Lowestoft Harbour on 26th May as follows:- 

Location - Outer Harbour Bridge Channel - Diving for Quay wall inspection and repairs in the 

Bridge Channel, North and South sides, immediately East of Bascule Bridge, approx. position 

52° 28.37’N, 01° 45.0’E 

 

Dive Activity Area 

Divers will be working from the Quay side and will display flag ‘Alpha’ when divers are in the 

water. Vessel transits past this location will be restricted while divers are in the water. 

Lowestoft Port Control will co-ordinate vessel movements accordingly. 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3), if further 

information is required.   

 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

25 May 2022 
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